W4 InsuranceSolutions SUPPORT HB 546

February 4, 2020

Delegate Ned Carey

Lowe House Office Building,
6 Bladen St., Rm. 161
Annapolis, MD 21401

RE: Letter of Support for SB31/HB 546

Dear Delegate Carey,

The week before last, I testified in support of SB31. I will be testifying today to do
the same for HB546. The Board of Trustees of Anne Arundel Community College
authorized me as Chair, to speak in favor of Prospectively providing for term limits
for Trustees. We had a quorum for the vote, and only one vote against the support of
the Bill. The two Trustees that were not in attendance, later stated that they also
support the Legislation.

At the same time, we also support that Trustees must reside in Anne Arundel
County. This will be in concert with recommendations by The Middle States
Commission on Higher Education, on previous Accreditation visits. The Board of
Trustees believe that this is just good Governance.

Regards,

/

‘\—tawrence W Ulvila, Jr
Founder
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